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Dear Members: 
 
Our next tournament is at Regal Lanes in Mishawaka on February 17th.  Keep in mind that if you wish to bowl in the Championship 
tournament (with its expanded prize fund) in May you must bowl in 4 other events.  If you haven’t bowled in 4 other events then you can still 
enter the Championship by paying an increased entry fee.  If you have bowled in every event your entry fee will be discounted.  Lastly, you 
must bowl in 5 events, excluding the Masters to be eligible for the Bowler of the Year prize list.  Also, those of you who were fortunate 
enough to win $600 in 2012, your 1099-MISC form was mailed or hand delivered this past week. 
 
We had 65 members participate at Signature Lanes this month, the prize fund was almost $3,500.  Thanks to Scott Tapley of Tapley’s Pro 
Shop for sponsoring us this month.  Pat Graf won his 2nd title and Mark Pullins had a 290 for the tournament’s high game. 
 
Semi-Final Results: 
  
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Final Results:  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Items of Note: 
Chris Hartung 277, 279 Paul Bender 279 Travis Ruthruff 275 Pat Graf 279 
Mark Pullins 290, 279 Todd Brown 279 Tony Ferro 279 Jim Artley 279 
Doug Fedore 275 Chris Taube 279 
 
Re-Rates:    
Todd Brown 228 avg B to A Mike Ferro 210 avg A to B Tony Ferro 217 avg C to B Kevin Graber 224 avg B to A 
Pat Graf 244 avg C to B Mark Pullins 237 avg B to A Dave Rhoton 198 avg F to E Jeremy Shock 199 avg F to E 
Tim Trachsel 196 avg C to D  
 

1st  Tony Ferro (C)  +177 +212 -  12th Keith Carper (G)  +153 +73 $120 
2nd Brandon Baker (A) +169 +185 -  13th Dave Rhoton (F)  +154 +70 $105 
3rd Bob Svilar (D)  +163 +163 -  14th Travis Ruthruff (C) +166 +32 $95 
4th Brian Nicodemus (A) +177 +148 -  15th Kevin Akemon (D) +136 +31 $85 
5th Todd Brown (B)  +208 +145 -  16th Paul Bender (A)  +197 +28 $75 
6th Mark Pullins (B)  +227 +144 -  17th Chris Hartung (A)  +233 +11 $65 
7th Jeremy Shock (F)  +200 +139 -  18th Scott Keller (D)  +142 +1 $65 
8th Pat Graf (C)  +187 +122 -  19th Chuck Noel (B)  +194 -13 $65 
9th Mike Hartman (B)  +183 +100 $180  20th Bill Rath (B)  +173 -16 $65 
10th Jim Nadolny (C)  +146 +88 $160  21st Kris Rudoplh (D)  +227 -49 $65 
11th Chelsea Farrell (C) +175 +83 $140 
  

Opening Round: 
 Pat Graf 254 defeated Bob Svilar 181 (179+2)  Todd Brown 240 (239+1) defeated Mark Pullins 206 
 Jeremy Shock 252 (233+19) defeated Brian Nicodemus 233 Bob, Mark and Brian received $200 
Quarter-Finals 
 Pat Graf 251 defeated Jeremy Shock 237 (226+11)  Brandon Baker 232 defeated Todd Brown 217 (214+3) 
 Jeremy and Todd received $225 
Semi-Finals 
 Pat Graf 246 (235+11) defeated Brandon Baker  227  Brandon  received $250 
Finals 
 Pat Graf 244 (237+7) defeated Tony Ferro 191   
 Pat received $600,  championship plaque and a free entry. 
 Tony received $300, runner-up plaque and is now eligible for the Masters. 
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Upcoming Tournaments: 
Regal Lanes, Mishawaka, February 17th, 9:30 EST 
“Road to Reno”. Maple City Bowl, Goshen, IN march 3rd, 9:00 EST.  This is not an MBA event, it is open to anyone, MBA member or not.  
Guarantee your spot by pre-paying your entry.  Cash only day of the event.   Call with any questions. 
Country Club Lanes, Elkhart, March 17th 
 
See you there,  
Chris Robben 


